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From: registrar
Sent: June 22, 2017 2:03 PM
To:
Subject: EB-2017-0049 Letter of Comment - anthonypetersen@live.ca

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-07-17 4:05 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-07 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
John Petersen 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Everyone is having a hard time getting by on what they get each month, myself I am on o.d.s.p and 
even though they pay hydro and rent what I have left is 
$49 a month. I am going to 1 food bank a month and some days I don't eat. I really hope that this 
application is declined, in fact instead of increases there should be a decrease in rates thank you for 
listening. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




